
	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Thursday	26th	March		

	

Dear	Parents,	

	

Day	3	in	the	Onchan	Hub	and	I’m	starting	to	feel	a	little	like	the	voice	over	on	Big	Brother!		

Everything	is	going	well	again	and,	as	we	had	the	support	from	another	of	the	MSR	team,	the	
children	have	all	had	some	Games	time	outside	in	the	sunshine.	We	really	need	to	make	the	
most	of	it	while	we	can	and	hope	that	the	sun	is	a	sign	of	better	things	to	come.	

We	have	now	been	assigned	additional	cleaning	staff	after	some	chats	with	the	Cleaning	
Manager	so	you	can	rest	assured	that	they	are	all	doing	a	phenomenal	job	keeping	us	all	as	
safe	as	they	can	do.	Team	work	really	is	being	seen	in	so	many	different	ways	right	now.	

We	are	now	in	the	routine	of	our	sandwich	lunch	each	day	and	the	children	have	all	got	some	
“down	time”	with	a	member	of	the	Ancillary	teams	to	give	them	a	break	from	us!	

Tonight	is	show	your	appreciation	for	our	incredible	NHS	staff	at	8.00	pm	by	giving	a	round	of	
applause	outside	your	front	door/	out	of	the	window,	let’s	all	join	in	and	also	talk	to	our	
children	about	just	how	important	each	and	every	one	of	our	Island	community	are	at	
keeping	things	going	right	now.	

It	was	lovely	seeing	some	of	you	dropping	off	this	morning.	If	you	have	any	questions	find	me	
tomorrow	and	I	will	answer	them	as	best	I	can.	Enjoy	your	evening	getting	your	children	back.	

	

Please	stay	safe	and	well.	

Jo	Richardson	

Headteacher	(Onchan)	and	Team	B	lead	

	


